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This week in Diamond Class:               

You may have noticed that we have started to place our rocks outside and the intention is that that 

they provide a point of interest as you walk down to school. Every rock is unique and represents the 

celebration of individuality. Over time, we hope to add to these and make this a more permanent 

feature. 

 

                                      
                                        

 

English : 

We have started to look at the introduction of our book “The Invention of Hugo Cabaret. “The book 

is quite unique as lots of the plot is told through pictures and this has provided opportunities for us 

to use our imaginations to orally retell what we believe is happening and then role play in the 

character of Hugo . Next week we will link this oral rehearsal with writing.  

 

                                           
DT  

Mrs Gee has started to investigate the structure of bridges and the children have had opportunities 

to research bridges around the world and learn about their differing designs. They then investigated 

further by using construction apparatus. 

 

                                                  
Reminders:  

• Spelling investigation on homophones is due in on Monday (spelling day) 

• Bug Club and Mathletics have been set    

   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


